
Dear City Council,  
 
A brief note to share my support for the building proposed at 1025 Kings Road, in Quadra Village. 
 
I’ve lived here for six years and come to know the community well, including shop owners and other 
residents. 
 
Our neighborhood has changed in just my small window of time here, and for the better. Often times, 
that seems to be spurred by new stores opening, and modern living spaces being built.  
 
I’ve wrote to you all once before, endorsing a similar project by Aryze, which was successful built just 
behind my home. I think this new project would be of similar value to a growing neighborhood. 
 
A few thoughts from a resident in the community :) 
 
All the best,  
Derek Pym 

 
 



City of Victoria Mayor and Councillors, 
 
I am writing to express my support for 1025 Kings Road. I am personally very excited about this project, 
and welcome the proposed development to Quadra Village, because I believe it will: 
 
• Provide purpose-built rental housing designed to support long-term tenancy 
• Bolster the vision and evolution of Quadra Village 
• Enliven and expand on the street and pedestrian experience 
• Refresh dated rental stock in the area 
• Support a car lite lifestyle 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this project. I look forward to the great things it will bring to our 
community. 
 
Ken Tran 
Victoria resident  
2582 Vancouver street  
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